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June 29, 2023 
 
Mr. Sebastien de Ghellinck 
President 
SkillSignal 
Via email: seb@skillsignal.com 
 
Dear Mr. de Ghellinck: 
 
Thank you for your participation in last week’s SAFEBUILD conference. Your committed engagement to 
the day’s event will certainly have a lasting impact on the culture of our Industry. 
 
With this year’s SAFEBUILD, we’ve begun a vital conversation on worker mental wellness and brought 
the issues front and center. We learned how our industry is investing in labor-management peer to peer 
support programs, explored proven methods used by subcontractors that provide cutting-edge 
resources for intervention, and heard from our leading construction management firms that are 
proactively addressing mental health and wellness.  
 
Your contributions to the program were so well-received and delivered, bringing immense value to our 
industry. I have provided a link to our photo gallery https://www.bteany.com/2023-safebuild-mental-
health-and-wellness-best-practices  
 
Again, thank you for your insights and engagement with our members. You helped make SAFEBUILD a 
memorable and significant event.   
 
Best regards, 

 
Elizabeth Crowley 
President/CEO 
Building Trades Employers Association 
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